31 July 2018

2018 Remake of the Liquor Regulation
Liquor and Gaming NSW

GPO Box 7060

SYDNEY NSW 2001

By email: policy.legislation@liguorandgaming.nsw.gov.au

Dear Sir/ Madam
RE: SUBMISSION ON THE 2018 REMAKE OF THE LIQUOR LEGISLATION

City North Liquor Accord (CNLA) represents over 300 licensed premises in the Sydney City North
precinct and of which our Accord boundary includes the historic Rocks, all the Sydney foreshore
around to Barangaroo and City North to Town Hall. The licensed premises include Hotels, On-Premise
Licences, Small Bars, Wholesalers and Package Liquor Licences.

The CNLA has had the opportunity to review the Regulatory Impact Statement informing the
consultation process of the Remake on the Proposed Liquor Regulation 2018.

The CNLA has consulted with AHA (NSW) and the Kings Cross Licensing Accord Association with regard
to their submissions to the Proposed Liquor Regulation 2018. We advise that the CNLA is supportive
of the reforms proposed as contained in both of those submissions.

If you wish to discuss this letter or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact
the undersigned.

Yours faithfully,
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Sfeven Speed
President
City North Liquor Accord



